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Contact    Us 

133 Commercial Street 

Chesaning, MI 48616 

989-845-3006 

www.zionlutheranwels.com 

churchsec@zionlutheranwels.com 

796 Hampton Street 

Chesaning, MI 48616 

989-845-2377 

ZionChesaning@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/

ZionChesaning 

127 

STATS 

Unified Envelopes        $4,658.00 

Loose     $20.75 

Sunday School      $2.00 

Missions    $35.00 

Debt   $480.00 

Facility Improvements   $10.00 

Christian Life Resources   $20.00 

Total:             $5,225.75 
 

Donation for Secretary 

and Pensions            $5,000.00 



The Coordinating Council has called for a special Voters' Meeting on 

Sunday, April 17 at 11:30 a.m. after second service. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and vote on the 

following proposal by the Coordinating Council:  

 Due to financial constraints, the Coordinating Council recommends to the Voters to eliminate the posi-

tion of Church and School Secretary effective April 30. 

Due to the cold weather today, our annual Spring Clean-Up day will be post-

poned to Sunday, April 24, 2016. Please bring your rakes, shovels, brooms, and cleaning supplies. We want to 

clean the outdoor grounds at church and school as well as to do some indoor cleaning at church. We will start 

our cleaning day at 1:00 p.m. The more help we have, the faster we finish and the more beautiful the buildings 

and grounds will look.  At 4:00 p.m. we will stop work and have a tailgate party with brats at the school pavil-

ion. If you would like to help donate food or other items, please contact  Pastor Thomford. 

The Lutheran Women Mission Society of the Flint Circuit is having their 

Spring Rally on Sunday, April 17, 2016 at Salem Lutheran Church in Owosso, MI.  All are welcome to at-

tend. Registration begins at 1:00 p.m.  The speaker is Daniel Koeplin for the East Asia Missions. 

 

The MLS Concert Choir will be presenting their Homecoming Concert on 

Sunday, April 10, beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the MLS chapel.  The Homecoming Concert gives people inter-

ested in attending a full concert by the choir an opportunity to hear them after their return from the annual 

spring tour.  A free-will offering will be taken. 

 

MLS is holding a Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on 

Saturday, April 16, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. Social hour starts at 5:00 p.m. MLS is blessed to have a large number of 

volunteers. If you have volunteered or wish to know more about volunteering, please RSVP for the dinner on 

our website at www.mlsem.org. 

 

The MLS band presents "A Celebration of God's Gift of Music" concert on 

Sunday, April 17 at 7:00 p.m. Come to the gym and hear different styles of music: sacred, classical, pop and 

movie themes. There will be something for all."The Shadows" (a small a capella group) will perform a few 

vocal numbers after the band concert. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RyMSF1_7w68a_EzUCxNWC4RfzcTWGPYO-rQ9LSP-ljC9v1tWMEM-5XwWjbGwqmcWwgYmgqOjD9VOspQECqyA3rQYPO64EWu363MY6Zwm8OO0BSU1nA67ZKaVjNfBZr6BWM6fjqmHsjMKgP0c3XfMAdzIWtGrjTvyn9tuWWE6XaY=&c=IezsHPrOP8ZVnwWrKZmtA9VBPjnTFG-0FvWORmoJNIzxB4tPL5Yp7

